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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR MONDAY, APRIL 22, 2024 

Good morning Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge that we live, learn and work on 
the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the 
Hun’qumi’num speaking people who have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  
We also offer respect to all the Elders who have gone before us and to the Elders and First 
Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 
 
Are you in Grade 11 or 12 and interested in computer science and information technology? 
Here's your chance to spend a block learning about this rapidly growing and in-demand 
industry. There will be a special Careers presentation during block D next Wednesday May 1 to 
tell you more about jobs and training in the I.T. and computer science industry. If there is 
enough room, Grade 10's who are not currently taking Careers this term will also be able to 
attend. You must sign up in advance. Please email or come see Mrs. Visscher for more 
information. 

Global Games signup is open! Are you an international student? Come join us for an afternoon 
of games, food, and fun! The date is Friday May 3rd from 3-5pm. We hope you can come! 

Queer Prom is on May 14th at Seaquam! Tickets are only $10. See Lauren in Room 2710 or 
Ms. Jassal in Room 2410 to buy tickets or ask questions. Hope to see you there! 

Summer School registration is now open. Google: delta summer school and follow the 
instructions to register through the website. 

Hey Pacers.  Looking for something fun to do after school or in the evenings.  Ladner Baptist 
Church is running the following youth activities and programs. 

• Skateboarding Mondays from 6:00pm - 10:00pm at the Ladner Baptist Church 
• Open Gym Wednesdays for ball hockey and basketball 
• Wednesday Youth Group 7:00 - 9:00pm 

CLUBS 

Interact Club will be partnering with the South Delta Food Bank and will be hosting a food drive 
Tuesday and Wednesday from 3:30-6pm at Save On Foods! Make sure to donate non-
perishable foods! 

Hey! Animal lovers, would you like to be in a club that supports animals in need? Students for 
animal welfare meet today at lunch in room 1728. New members always welcome! 

Mario Kart Club meets today at lunch in the Library.  
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Reminder to any band student attending the field trip to the Vancouver symphony on Friday. 
You must get your permission form in to Ms Campbell or you will not be permitted to go on the 
bus! 

SPORTS 

Any students interested in playing Girls - Field Hockey next fall, please email Mrs. Jow.  
 
Any students interested in play Girls - Field Lacrosse next year, please email Mrs. Jow 
 
Any students interested in playing Boys - Field Lacrosse next year, please email Mrs. Jow 

Congratulations to all those Sun Runners who ran 10 kilometers yesterday! Impressive finishes 
from all the Pacer athletes!!!! 

PACER BISTRO 

The specials in the Pacer Bistro today are Chorizo Sausage Pasta with Rose Sauce with 
Focaccia and Wicked Thai Soup. 

Thanks for listening and hope you have a great day! 


